PTA WELCOME BACK SEPTEMBER 2020



Friends of St. Joseph's

A Warm Welcome to All of Our New Families, and Welcome Back to All of Our Old Friends!



It's been bittersweet seeing our children return to school after nurturing them at home for so long, we will undoubtedly miss their antics around the house.But watching their excited faces light up as they saw their friends and teachers for the first time in six moths was a joy to behold. After half a year of home-schooling, handing the educational reigns back over to the professionals was something I'm sure we all were grateful for.

We wanted to extend our gratitude to the teachers and school staff for all their efforts in making the school a safe place for our children to return to.



Hi New Parents!

We're sure you'll love our school and community as much as we do. Please come and say "hi" if you're considering joining the PTA.



Uniform Sale.

If you have any uniform you no longer need, please could you donate it to the school for future



sales



Save the Date.

Mrs Megan is planning a virtual marathon on the 4th of October. Details to follow soon.

Please reach out to the core PTA if you'd like to be included in the Friend's of PTA what's app group.

St Joseph's Pencil Cases.

The PTA has used some of the money that you and the rest of our wonderful school community has been raising to purchase each child their own individual pencil cases. The beautiful wooden boxes are engraved with the St Joseph's logo and contain colouring pencils, a sharpener, a rubber and ruler, everything our children need to complete their school work without having to share reducing any need for contact between students during the

Remember we'd love to see as may children as possible painting pebbles for our school positivity path, you can collect a pebble from the blue bucket on the way out from the infant school.

Join The PTA

We are always looking for more parents and careers to join us as volunteers to help raise money for our school community and make our children's time at St Joseph's as enjoyable as possible.

> Joining the PTA is non committal, so you can donate as much or as little time as you can. If you can donate any of your time to the PTA and our children please get in touch on the email above. AGM dates to follow.

"Unless Someone Like You Cares a Whole Awful lot, Nothing is Going to Get Better It's Not" -Dr Seuss



The PTA is a positive community of teachers and parents who collaborate for the good of our school.

WHY

Our aim is to raise Money for extra investment outside of the school's scope and create the happiest memories for our children.

HOW

You can join the PTA by donating any time or skills you have on a non committal basis. Please reach out and help make our community stronger.